Friends of EverBloom

Membership Meeting

August 29, 2013

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

A general membership meeting was held at Davis Lodge, Lake Bloomington on August 29, 2013.  
Mike Garthaus presented information about the aquatic vegetation project on both lakes.  Approximately 200 aquatic plants were planted in Evergreen Lake and Lake Bloomington.   
Rick Twait gave a presentation highlighting projects that have been completed and proposed for both lakes.   Rick spoke about the completed shoreline project at Evergreen Lake and the proposed shoreline project around the beach.  That project will include lunker structures for fish habitat.  Rick also spoke about the proposed shoreline project at Lake Bloomington.  New dock sections will be added to the docks at Lake Bloomington and the infamous drum on the boat ramp is close to being removed.  

Mary Jo Adams presented information about her effort to create a prairie restoration at the Comlara Park’s Visitors Center.  Mary Jo had the existing remnants of a natural garden removed and started planting native prairie plants. The project should be completed next spring.   There are already numerous bees, birds, and butterflies visiting the prairie.  
Those in attendance enjoyed ice cream at Davis Lodge after the meeting.     

